
Jellyfish Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Dolphin Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Pufferfish Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Manta Ray Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Octopus Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Whale Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Seahorse Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Squid Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Turtle Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Swordfish Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Shark Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Starfish Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Clownfish Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning



Crab Name:

pretty   wobbly   happy
beautiful friendly sneaky
colourful   shiny   ugly

wet  creepy  clever  greedy
bright   tiny   massive

slow   gentle   cute  swift
strange  grumpy  luminous

timid  sticky  shy  huge
dangerous  beastly  quick
calm  bold  alone  scary

smart  predatory  cunning


